Attention SHA Residents - Important Notice

WHAT’S HAPPENING:

The Federal Government is
ENDING Affordable Connectivity
Program (ACP)!!

Funds are projected to run out in April 2024

 You will be responsible for the full cost of your internet service
ACTIONS FOR ACP HOUSEHOLDS:

1.Contact your Internet Service Provider (ISP) to understand
how the end of the ACP may affect your services.
2. Contact the Digital Equity Team for additional support

Affordable options are STILL available starting at@
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